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              White Mountain Apache Tribe Historic Preservation Office 
        PO Box 507,  Fort Apache, AZ  85941 

                                                   1(928) 338-3033 / fax: 338-6055 
 
To:                           John Kalish / Billie Blanchard, BLM/CPUC 
Date:                       January 5, 2006 
Proposed project:  Devers-Palo Verde No. 2 Transmission Line Project. 
…………………………………………………………………….... 
 
The White Mountain Apache Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) appreciates 
receiving information on the proposed project, dated    January 03, 2006  . In regards to 
this, please attend to the checked items below. 
 
►        There is no need to send additional information – unless project planning or                                        
implementation results in the discovery of sites or items having known or suspected 
Apache cultural affiliations. 
⁯         The proposed Project is located within an area of probable cultural or historical 
importance to the White Mountain Apache Tribe (WMAT).  As part of the effort  to 
identify historical properties that maybe affected by the project  we recommend an 
entnohistorical  study and interviews with Apache elders. Ramon Riley, the Cultural 
Resource Director is the contact  person at (928) 338-4625. 
⁭         The proposed project is located within or adjacent to a known historic property of  
cultural or historical importance to the WMAT  and will most likely result in adverse 
affects to said property. Please refrain from further steps in project planning or 
implementation. 
 
NOTES: We have reviewed the information regarding the Devers-Palo Verde No. 2 
Transmission Line Project and we feel it poses no threat to the White Mountain Apache 
Tribe’s traditional cultural properties and/or important religious places. The project may 
proceed with a finding of “No historic properties effected”. In light of an inadvertent 
discovery all project implementation efforts shall cease and the proper authority notified 
to address such issues. 
 
We look forward to continued collaboration in the preservation of places of cultural and 
historical significance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark T. Altaha 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
White Mountain Apache Tribe 
 
 
 












